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March 9, 2010

Mr. Robert J . Lewis
7405 Silver Pine Drive
Springfield, VA 22153

Dear Mr. Lewis :

I have received word that you will not be renewing your contract for professional
consulting services with the Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board (Board) . While I deeply
regret that we will no longer benefit from your many years of nuclear safety experience, I am
pleased that you have found other interests to pursue in your retirement .

On behalf of the technical staff and the Board, I would like to thank you for your many
contributions to the mission of our agency. Good luck in your retirement .

Sincerely,

J

	

. Mansfield, Ph .D.
Vice Chairman
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